
From: Sai Archi [mailto:saiarchi@yahoo.com]  
Sent: 05 September 2017 13:34 
To: Michael.J.Sullivan@met.pnn.police.uk; Patel, Yogini <Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk>; 
Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Legister, Linda 
<Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Further Reps for Stadium Supermarket 

 

Ref: Brent Metropolitan Police Representation and concerns are 

been addressed. STADIUM SUPERMARKET Will be changing the 
DPS. 

 
Dear All 

 
Further to our telephone conversation earlier today with Mr Michael 

Sullivan and as mentioned in his representation letter of 05th 

September 2017, STADIUM SUPERMARKET 129, Wembley Park 
Drive is addressing all the concerns in particular the safe deposit 

(time delay safe). They are getting a New safe. 
 

All the other conditions are dealt with and have been addressed. 
There will be new DPS at the premises who is fairly experienced (Mr 

Srikanth Gundam). He has been working in the next door premises 
FOR EXOTICA Convenience store for last 5-years plus . 

 
If you need any further information please let us know. 

 
Kind regards 

 
RAJ 

  

SAI ARCHITECTS & ASSOCIATES - CONSULTANTS 
(LOCAL PARTNER WITH BRENT BLDG CONTROL) 
RAJ JAGTAP  
Architect 
MSc In Urban Design, The Bartlett, UCL 
ARB/RIBA 
UK & Europe  
 
M-07961 743174  
 

 
 


